Pembroke Meadows Civic League

General Membership Meeting

November 21, 2019

Dave called a brief meeting to order at the Civic League Wine, Beer and Cheese social event held at the Ferry Plantation House. First, the Civic League Board members for 2020 were voted on and elected as follows:

Dave Frohwitter – President

Donna Price - First Vice President

Jackie Savage – Second Vice President

Mike Moore – Treasurer

Beverly Wilson – Secretary

Jackie was welcomed as our newest member of the Board.

Dave also led a discussion with the membership regarding a median strip beautification project. Examples were shown of what might be accomplished. He explained that the Civic League already had \$2,000 budgeted but asked the membership to consider increasing this amount by \$5,000 which would bring the landscaping improvement to \$7,000 total. A motion was made and seconded to vote on the additional \$5,000. A vote was taken and approved to add the \$5,000 to the landscaping budget.

The meeting was adjourned.